
 
On Wednesday the 3rd of August our 2022 Kindergarten students celebrated their 100th 

day of school. The day was celebrated with the theme of 100. We made cup towers 

with 100 cups, made collections of 100, decorated biscuits and so much more!  It is 

safe to say a lot of fun was had. Congratulations kindy what a big achievement.  

 


